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CESSNOCK

CITY COUNCIL

13 March 2017

Ingrid Berzins, Student Planner Contact: Martin Johnson
\ Your Ref:

Environment

GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms Berzins

Notification of Section 75W Modification Request
Huntlee Stage 1 (MP 10_0137 MOD 7)

| refer to your invitation for Cessnock City Council to comment on Modification 7 (Mod 7) to
the Stage 1 Project Approval (MP 10_0137) for Huntlee New Town. The modification
seeks to add an access road to the north of link road 1 to provide access to RMS land
north of Huntlee New Town. Cessnock City Council has reviewed the supplied documents
and raises no objection to the modification.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Council’s Strategic
Land Use Planning Manager, Martin Johnson on telephone 02 4993 4229.

Yours faithfully

Gareth Curtis

Director Planning and Environment
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